
Marion Street  

Join us September 18 – 22 for Start With Hello Week, a national call-to-action week dedicated to making new social 
connections and creating a sense of belonging among youth.  

Marion Street would like to kick off the school year  with Start with Hello Week. Start 
with Hello Week is a  prevention program that teaches children how to  be more socially 
inclusive and connected to each other. Fostering inclusion and community is an im-
portant life skill and with practice we strive to build a culture of inclusivity and empathy. 
We believe that Start with Hello will be both meaningful and fun for your child. But It can 
also be fun for you! We hope you can use the ideas in the brief guide below to continue 
the conversation at home and beyond into our community. Please see the Spirit Week 
schedule on the other side.  


